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Chair Melgar, Supervisor Peskin and Supervisor Preston – please find attached the Golden
State Warriors’ letter of support related to File 240635 – Mission Bay South – Parks P22 and
P19 Acceptance, which is slated to go before the Land Use Committee next week.
 
Thank you,
Yoyo
 
Yoyo Chan Murphy
Senior Vice President, Government and Community Relations
415.390.5305 (office) | 415.297.4649 (cell)
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June 28, 2024 
 
Supervisor Myrna Melgar, Chair 
Land Use and Transportation Committee 
San Francisco City Hall 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 250 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
Subject: Support of File No. 240635, Mission Bay South – Parks P22 and P19 Acceptance 
 
Chair Melgar:  
 
On behalf of the Golden State Warriors and Chase Center, I am writing to support File No. 
240635, which would delegate the acceptance of Mission Bay South Parks P22 and P19 from the 
Board of Supervisors to the San Francisco Port Commission. This ordinance is a crucial part of 
the opening of Bayfront Park (P22), a 5.4-acre open space located between Chase Center and 
San Francisco Bay.  
 
Mission Bay has emerged as a thriving employment center, as well as a growing neighborhood 
with blossoming residential areas. Bayfront Park will be the waterfront centerpiece of Mission 
Bay and will include open lawns, a section of the Bay Trail, and multiple plazas, integrating with 
and improving access to adjacent open spaces.  
 
As we mapped out the vision of Chase Center and Thrive City, the park was a critical piece of 
the overall project. Bayfront Park will be a beacon to neighbors and visitors alike, offering 
unparalleled views of the bay in a safe, clean and accessible location. The Warriors are thrilled 
that our investment in the Mission Bay neighborhood will complement this phenomenal 
community asset. 
 
We are proud to lend our support towards this exciting project and urge the Committee and 
Board of Supervisors to move this ordinance forward. 
 
Sincerely, 
 


 
Brandon Schneider 
President and Chief Operating Officer  
Golden State Warriors 
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